From: Paleczny, Kelly

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 1:38 PM **To:** Saunders, Cathy; Westlake-Power, Barb

Cc: Roy, Caroline

Subject: Commission Vacancy

Barb

At last night's meeting, the Commission received notice from Tanya Park that, effective October 22, 2021, she will no longer be a resident of London, and as such, does not meet the qualifications to serve on the Commission.

The Commission passed a motion to recommend to Council that the vacancy be filled for the remainder of the term (ending November 2022). Ms. Park also indicated her willingness to continue to serve on the Commission until such time as the vacancy can be filled, should that be the will of council.

Please let me know if you require anything further with respect to passing this information on to council.

Thanks

Kelly